Paw-Me-Downs

Used Uniform Program - Pack 614



Is your Scout's uniform getting too small? What should you do with those old uniforms?

Pack 614 has started a collection of outgrown and completed rank uniform items.

Let's pass them on to other Scouts in our Pack.

Items will be available at Pack Events throughout the year.

Please check your closets for outgrown Pack clothing & accessories - adult sizes too!

Give your donated items to your Den Leader at any meeting.

Please contact Cub Masters, Bob @ Heather Flick with any questions!